

May 22, 2021

Falun Dafa Association of Edmonton 127 Walker Road Edmonton, AB T5T 4C2

Dear Falun Dafa Practitioners,

As the Member of Parliament for Edmonton West, I wish to extend my congratulations as you celebrate the 29th anniversary of the introduction of Falun Dafa to the public.

Falun Dafa teaches followers to nurture one's heart and be kind, which can only benefit the people and the country. This demonstrates a commitment to peace for millions of people around the world.

Once again, congratulations on your outstanding hard work, determination, and commitment to health and wellness to all practitioners of Falun Dafa.

Sincerely,

Kelly McCauley

Member of Parliament

all with

Edmonton West

House of Commons 686, Confederation Building Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6 Tel: 613-992-0978

Email: Kelly.McCauley@parl.gc.ca

Constituency 104-10471 178 Street NW Edmonton, AB T5S1R5 Tel: 780-392-2515

Email: Kelly.McCauley.c1@parl.gc.ca